

Legislative Policy Council

Minutes of the Meeting - MBACC Boardroom August 19, 2016 – 9:00 AM

Present: Tony Cox, David Nelson, Mike Hagg, Steve Chapman, Stephen Greene, Mary Henry, Yvette

Jefferson, Krystal Dotson, Bob Barenberg, Sally Howard, Jimmy Richardson, Verlon Wulf

Guests: John Durst, Suzanne Hinde, David McMillian

Staff: Brad Dean, Kathy Richardson

I. WELCOME

• Tony Cox called the meeting to order. The July 14, 2016 meeting minutes were approved.

II. PRESENTATIONS

- John Durst presented on behalf of the SC Restaurant & Lodging Association discussing the
 organization's proposed legislative agenda for 2017 and thanked the MBACC for their
 continued partnership.
- Brad Dean and Kathy Richardson an update on the I-73 permit process reporting that a total of 9000+ letters of support and petitions were submitted to the Army Corps of Engineers.
- Brad also reviewed the proposed Public Policy Survey to be sent to chamber members and asked for input by September 1st. The results of the survey will help shape the 2017 Legislative Priorities.
- Jimmy Richardson provided a recap of the recent community forum regarding drug use.

III. REPORTS

None given

IV. NEW BUSINESS

None given

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.

/kor